
From the principal’s desk
Talk of transformation…marvelous transformation, for that matter!
That’s exactly what has happened at Logos Christian School – Limuru, thanks to our 
supporters and friends. Who ever imagined a new perimeter fence, a brand-new basketball 
court – and modern, movable goalposts on a scenic court?

Besides, talk of aesthetic enhancement…You will be greeted by brilliant colours on our 
retainer wall next time you walk into our administration/ tuition block!

The adjectives “secure” and “safe” dart across my mind whenever I gaze – quite regularly 
- at the newly-built chain link fence covering our perimeter boundary - finally keeping 
learners, staff and our property safe…and bad guys out! 

Kick out abstract ideas, kill monotony, replace them with technology. The outcome is…
FUN! And, hopefully, better output from teachers and learners.

Our newest addition – a projector and a smart, interactive board that literally turns any 
surface into a smart wall…Technology has come in handy for us! 

This newsletter highlights these recent achievements for your consumption and for the 
glory of God. It would be unfair to conclude without thanking the team that visited the 
school in June, and in two short weeks, left these indelible marks as narrated above.

A hearty THANK YOU to Rick and Diana Wilson, Phil Vidrine, Daniel Irvin, Channing 
Warren, Cheyenne Warren, Amy and Dan Withers, John and Dale Lang, Ed and Shana 

Brooks, Phillip Barry… and the team leader, Jared Vidrine!...great vessels of 
honour, unforgettable men and women.

May God keep you eternally blessed!

S P E C I A L  E D I T I O N ,  2 0 2 4



I can’t wait to make Logos – Limuru a spectacle to 
behold, one stroke of a brush after another!

A fancy and efficient perimeter fence, 
don’t you think so? All safe and secure!

How it came up…the state-of-the-art multi-
purpose court (or should I say arena?) - surely, 

this puts us on a higher pedestal, doesn’t it?
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….and, of course, time for interacting 
with the word of God through crafts.

Teaching/ learning will never be the same again, thanks to this 
technological marvel. No more need of chalkboards…don’t you agree?



….and here comes Precious Keyenze in Grade 5, one of 
the newest entrants in the scholarship at Logos Limuru.

She comes from a family of 4 siblings and a single 
mother. Born on December 29th, 2012, she enjoys 
helping at her local church early every Sunday morning 
by wiping benches in
readiness for services - voluntarily!

Precious loves Science, plays football and is already 
an active member of the Book Club! And, oh! For her 
future plans, this passionate soul can’t wait to help in 
treating the sick...as a nurse. What a dream!

New Scholar

... “All this is for your benefit, so that the grace 
that is reaching more and more people may cause 

thanksgiving to overflow to the glory of God. 

2 CORINTHIANS 4:15
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2024 targets
We are trusting God for 100 scholarships in January, 2024.

Would you join us in this mission?

10 down, 90 to go!


